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City Council members —

I am writing to urge you to appoint Elda Vazquez Izaguirre to GPAC. She would be a great
representative of Petalumans as a mother, immigrant, and member of this community for the
past 25 years. We need more community voices like hers who have been a renter and now a
homeowner in the city that we love and are planning for the future of generations to come.
Please carefully read her application. You have the opportunity to appoint a great woman who
cares about her community and understands the necessity of this work for the future of our
community.

Best regards,

Iliana Madrigal, MPA (ella/she)
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